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February 27, 2019

Charles O’Hara

Ontario Growth Secretariat

Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing
777 Bay Street, 23" Floor, Suite 2304
Toronto, ON MS5G 2E5

Dear Mr. O’Hara,

Re:  ERO number 013-4506 Proposed Framework for Provincially Significant Employment
Zones

Trisan Construction has been involved in municipal construction for over 18 years, completing
numerous projects throughout the Greater Horseshoe Area.

For the past 10 years we have been leasing a three-acre parcel of land at 0 Passmore Avenue
N/S, Toronto, owned by D. Crupi & Sons Limited. Presently we employ approximately 46
employees out of this location, mainly for work in the City of Toronto consisting of mostly night
and weekend work involving considerable noise from heavy equipment and construction
materials being transported in and out of this yard.

Areas, like ours around the Greater Horseshoe Area need to be preserved in order to provide a
better array of employment opportunities in close proximity to where employees live and easy
access to public transit, as well as providing these cities with timelier and more economically
efficient services.

Please take into consideration our support for the above noted proposal and if you require
anything else do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,
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W Angelo Santorelli

President
Trisan Construction
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